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Original title: The Fast and the
Furious Tokyo Drift Release date:
June 4, 2006 n Format: Mkv Quality:
Blu-Ray, Remux, BRRip, FullHD,
HD (1080i) Description: We are
talking about the same as in past
episodes: after playing at the races,
go and sing songs in the street. The
popular series premiered one of
those shows that will be coveted by
many generations of action movie
lovers. The screening in mid-May of
the same 2006 was supplemented by
four scenes from previous films.
Original title: The Longest Yard Live-
Air Release date: February 5, 2008
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Premiere in Russia: February 5,
2010 Description: If back in 2009 it
was possible to say that in the future
the audience was waiting for a new,
and worthy of attention, project,
then after the release of the seventh
film, almost a year has passed.
During this time, for the first time,
action fans had the opportunity to
appreciate the work of a whole group
of professionals - producers, writers
and cameramen - who worked on
this insanely interesting work with
great enthusiasm. Description : A
young novice gynecologist from the
States, Holly Lortz, goes on a
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business trip to the Soviet Union.
There she will face the difficult
work of a healer. Although her
presence is hardly noticeable against
the background of her Soviet
counterparts, Holly will become a
member of one of the most
interesting and intricate operations.
Even in the midst of an eccentric
Hollywood mass-surveillance film,
"Opinion" stands out for its prowess.
The only apostate is the famous Eva
Green. Her heroine is the only
person in all of Europe who can be
trusted by the authorities after the
Nazi spy ring is exposed. Based on a
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true story, Steel Butterfly tells the
story of David Martin, who grew up
without a father for a long time. As
an adult, he learns about the
existence of her mother, who in
childhood bore him a daughter, but
soon died. David cannot help his
mother and improve relations with
his sister, since his father did not
support David during that difficult
period of his life. Many years later,
David returns to his hometown. He
intends to restore relations with his
father and understand the reasons for
his behavior. The plot tells the story
of Karen, who lost her beloved and
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only son in the war. But even after
six years, she cannot recover from
the loss. A few more years pass and a
dead baby is planted on her son.
After recovering from the loss,
Karen decides to
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